
From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 12/19/2016 7:49:16 AM
Subject: Warming centres update

Greetings Mayor and Council

We had over 90 people using the three City warming stations last night:
-Britannia had 13 sleep overnight and another 17 who came in and out for warming, so 30 in total.
- Creekside had 25 folks and
- West End 38.

Huge effort from Parks Board and City staff to get these up and running over the weekend. 
Vancouver Volunteer Corps were out letting people on the streets know about it, along with other 
community partners. Taxi companies offered free rides to shelters.

Overall, a great effort by many people to keep people alive and warm on a very cold weekend.

Best

Sadhu

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Bell network.
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